
My name is Carrie Madden and I have a significant disability known as Muscular 

Dystrophy. As Program Director for the ADRC, I have the opportunity to help our 

community members find resources and services that enable people with disabilities to 

live independently. Throughout my life I have greatly benefitted from programs such as: 

HUD housing for the disabled, COVID SNAP benefits, SSI/SSDI, Medi-cal, and several 

transportation services for people with disabilities. Please reach out to me and let’s work 

together to find the resources you need to live independently in your community.   


